From: NYITRAI Kitti (CAB-SIMSON) < Kitti.NYITRAI@ec.europa.eu>

Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 8:33 PM

Cc: (CAB-SIMSON)

Subject: Thank you for participating in the roundtable discussion with Commissioner Simson on the future of hydrogen transportation

Dear all,

On behalf of Commissioner Simson, I would like to thank you for your participation and your valuable contributions in yesterday's round table discussion on the future of hydrogen transportation.

It was interesting to see that within the multitude of views and approaches, there was common ground and convergence in several areas.

Some of you have asked to receive the slides that were presented today, I am happy to share them, hoping that you all agree. Should this not be the case, please let me know by return of email by tomorrow (28 May).

Last but not least, I would like to take the occasion of this email to draw your attention to the on-going public consultations:

- on the <u>roadmap for the energy system integration strategy</u> open until 8 June
- on the <u>roadmap for the hydrogen strategy</u> open until 12 June
- on the <u>revision of the trans-European energy networks guidelines</u> open until 13 July

Best regards,

KITTI NYITRAI

Member of Cabinet





Cabinet of Kadri SIMSON Commissioner for Energy European Commission

BERL 8/137 B-1049 Brussels/Belgium +32 229-71579 kitti.nyitrai@ec.europa.eu